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The Barth Syndrome Foundation (BSF) acknowledges the diverse makeup of 

those affected by Barth syndrome and those whose help will be required to achieve 

our Vision throughout the world. 

 

It is therefore, hereby resolved that BSF adopt a policy of nondiscrimination in 

regard to race, color, religion, national origin, geographic location, handicap, age, 

gender and sexual orientation, applicable to volunteers, staff employment, 

membership on its governing board, and persons served by the organization. 

  

 


